MOTION ON NOTICE
06 September 2016
That this Council notes that:

As elected Members of Oadby and Wigston Borough
Council (OWBC), we are very concerned about racism,

xenophobia and hate crimes.

Members of this Council remain committed to stamping out

all forms of racism, xenophobia and hate crimes.

OWBC already works with the police and other agencies to
raise awareness of the causes and problems created by
hate crimes and addresses these problems and will

continue to do so.

We are proud to live in a diverse and tolerant society where

racism, xenophobia and hate crime have no place.

We reassure all people living in the Borough that they are
valued members of our community, and publicly condemn
any such crimes.

Councillpr Mrs S B Morris




